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Special General Meeting - Vaccination Passes 

The Special General Meeting which was held last night voted in favour of rescinding the 
requirement for vaccine passes as a condition of entry to the Club.  This is effective 
immediately.   

 

We still however strongly encourage members to take up any vaccines offered to them 
and to wear masks. 

 

 

Mid South Island Interclub Teams Competition  

We have had a good response internally from those who want to represent us at this 
tournament and a reminder that the play offs for the Intermediates and Juniors are 
Wednesday 15 June at 7pm. 

 

 

Steve Taylor 

Has now gone back to the UK but asked that we pass the following along: 
 
I would like to place on record my appreciation of the warm welcome I received from the club and the 
numerous friends I have made.   Possibly you could share these sentiments with the members in the 
next newsletter, given that I will not be able to express my thoughts in person. 

 
 
Junelle Edmonds  
President 


